
 

RGWL/21-22/ 
 
27th October, 2021 
 
To 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai 400001 
Scrip Code – 517522 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
‘Exchange Plaza’, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
Symbol - RAJRATAN 

 
Subject – Intimation of Cancellation of meeting with Analyst / Institutional Investor  
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
This is further to our letter dated 26th October, 2021 wherein we had given an advance intimation of 
meeting with Analyst / Institutional Investors. 
 
In compliance with Regulation 30(6) of the Listing Regulations, we wish to inform you that, due to 
certain exigencies, the one-on-one meeting with GIC Singapore scheduled to be held today is cancelled. 
 
Kindly take the same on your records. 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours Faithfully  
For Rajratan Global Wire Limited 
 
 
 
Shubham Jain 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 


